
 

 

 

   

Did you know that there could be as many as 2.4 million unfilled science, technology, 
engineering and math (STEM) jobs by 2019? Do you want to help students and families 
discover a love of science?  

We are looking for volunteers to help us during Lowell Elementary School’s STEM + 
Families Science Festival, sponsored by Bayer  from 4 pm to 7 pm on February 28th, 2019 
at Lowell Elementary School.  

STEM + Families Science Festivals are fun, family-friendly events that 
spark passion for STEM through activities and experiments for BOTH 
students and their families! 

And if you’re concerned about the experiment part—don’t worry! You do NOT need any 
science experience to help staff this event. Even if you lead a station, we will have easy-to-
follow facilitator guides that explain exactly what to do in a step by step breakdown. In 
addition to working at these stations, we also need volunteers to help with registration, 
food and prizes.   

Research shows that family engagement leads to greater student success. Students who 
understand and enjoy science earn higher grades, attend school regularly, have better 
social skills and go on to college. We want to help the students of Lowell to be ready for 
the future and hope that you can help by volunteering your time to make this  event a 
success!  

If you are interested in contributing to our event, please contact Stacey or Sarah at the 
numbers or e-mails below by February 8th, 2019. 

Thank you,  

Sarah Pugliese            Stacey McKune DeRoche  Brie Eisenbarth 
Lowell  PTA President            Duluth PTSA Council President Lowell Parent Involvement               
218-310-3874            218-428-9847      Coordinator  
lowellelempta@gmail.com     staceyamd@gmail.com  612-239-5742 
             

 



 

 

 

   

Help students and families 
discover a love of science! 

We are looking for volunteers to help us during Lowell Elementary’s            
STEM + Families Science Festival, sponsored by Bayer and PTA. 

The Festival is on February 28, 2019 from                  
4 pm - 7 pm at Lowell Elementary School.  

Science Festivals are fun, family-friendly events that spark passion  
for STEM through activities and experiments for BOTH students          
and their families! 

And if you’re concerned about the experiment part—don’t worry! You do NOT   
need any science experience to help staff this event.  In addition to working at  
these stations, we also need volunteers to help with registration, food and prizes.  
We are also looking for food, supplies, and monetary donations  from the 
community to support this event. 

We want to help the students of Lowell to be ready for the future and hope that you 
can help by volunteering your time to make this event a success!  

Email lowellelempta@gmail.com by February 8th, 2019  
if you would like to volunteer or contribute to the Lowell 
STEM + Families Science Festival. 
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